
From: Smith, Brianna H. <BSmith@wspa.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/1/2016 11:45:29 AM
Subject: WSPA TV request

Good Morning! 
 
Looking to see if the governor is issuing a statement regarding the fuel explosion in Alabama and its 
potential problem for SC gas supply. 
 

Thanks! 
 
Brianna Smith 
 
WSPA TV 
 
864-809-9928
 

Sent from my iPhone
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